
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of BEEBE DRAW FARMS 

AUTHORITY (“Authority”) will hold a special meeting at 6:00 P.M. on Wednesday, the 17th day 

of August 2022, at which the Authority will consider and may take such action to fix and/or 

increase water tap fees imposed by the Authority. The Board of Directors of the Authority reviews 

rates semi-annually and may determine that no rate adjustment is necessary at this time. This 

meeting is being held via telephone conference and MS Teams and may be joined at +1 720-

547-5281 /Conference ID: 489 627 02# . The meeting is open to the public. 


